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April 5th, 2021

SHI International Corp.
Barbara West

Director of Northeast Public Sector

Barbara,

On behalf of RISTE, I want to inform you that after careful evaluation, the RISTE Board of

Directors voted to accept your proposal to our RFP2021-001-Microsoft.

We look forward to working with SHI to provide Microsoft licensing solutions for our members.

Sincerely,

Ooulllas)

Darlene F. Wood

Executive Director, RISTE



